
Wet Wet Wet 
 
In all our years at Redwood Park, never have we seen our course as wet as 
we have this year. I guess that is down to it being the wettest in Auckland on 
record. Congratulations to the Green staff who have done a great job to keep 
the course as playable as possible. Thank you. 
 
It is wonderful to see so many new members joining and trust you will be 
enjoying the relaxed atmosphere that Redwood provides. 
 
Thank you to the volunteers who give up their time to help on various 
projects around the course. If there are any members out there with some 
spare time please ask if you can assist even if it is only occasionally. The old 
saying many hands make light work.  
 
I would like to thank all the Pennants players for giving up their Sundays to 
represent the club. I am sure you enjoyed the team spirit that Redwood 
members have with the company of your fellow team mates. Next year could 
be our year!! 
 
To the winners of the many competitions we hold throughout the year for 
both Women and Men congratulations and look forward to seeing many more 
of you participating in the various comps. 
 
Thank you to the board members who give up much of their time to look 
after the running of the club. You probably don't know how much of their 
spare time is taken up with this. I would like to thank the outgoing board 
members and wish them happy stress free golfing in the future and also to 
welcome the new board members.  
 
Another year has nearly come to and end, have a wonderful Christmas and 
New Year. Stay safe and see you all back next year. 
 
Dale Harrison 
Patron 
 
 
 
 


